
FROM THE PRINCIPAL ...N E W S  A N D  E V E N T S :

UPPER  MOUTERE SCHOOL
WHAKANUIA MATOU! - CELEBRATE US! 

Kia ora Parents, Caregivers and Whanau

This week we welcomed Eddy  to Ramaroa iti, starting school with

real enthusiasm and great smiles.

Today we dressed up and celebrated the 70-year reign of Queen

Elizabeth the second. A ‘long’ morning tea was held in the hall,

with everyone trying out their best etiquette. Great fun. Check out

our Facebook page for pictures of the occasion.

Also, today we had Josh Coppins ex 21 times NZ Motorcross

Champion join us for the afternoon. Hunter won the opportunity for

Josh to come along to school and share his knowledge and skills. 

Last week Mahana School found a dry spot in the week and hosted

the Year 4-8 Moutere Hills Cross Country at Gravity Wines. It turned

out to be a stunning winters day with stunning results from our

Upper Moutere Team.

Top Ten ... Elle (7), Soren (6), Ella (6), Grace (10), Mino (5), Cullen (10),

Ethan S (4), Rydian (5,) Tate (6) ,Lucy T (4), Ruby J (5), Mazzy (6),

Phoebe C (7), Morgan (5), Leam (7)

Third: Eva-Mae 

Second: Emilia, Kyle, Jess, Robert

FIRST: Brody, Hope, Finn, Luca   CONGRATULATIONS

10 June Josh Coppins Visit
Motueka District Cross
Country

14 June - Rippa, Sports Park
Motueka
Junior Cross Country

17 June Sushi Day
Book Club Closes

21 June NZ Playhouse

23 June Jumping June
Matariki Breakfast

24 June Matariki

27 June - Life education
Week

29 June - BOT Meeting

8 July Sushi Day
Term 2 ends 3pm

25 July Term 3 Begins

 N E W S L E T T E R .  T E R M  2  -   1 0  J U N E  -   2 0 2 2



Over 20 enthusiastic and capable runners took on the Motueka

Cross Country Event today at Rabbit Island....

1st; Hope, Luca

2nd; Hannah

3rd; Robert, Emilia, Zac

4th; Kyle

5th; Finn,

8th; Rose

Next week, Tuesday,  the Junior students are off to Dovedale for

their Moutere Hills Cross Country. Let us hope they can find a

gap in the rain!

The week after next we have a Matariki Celebration being

organised by three of our senior girls, watch out for a notice

coming home next week about that. We also have NZ Playhouse

coming and we have Jumping June...lots coming up.

We are certainly experiencing high numbers of students away

with colds at the moment. We have had a quarter to nearly a

third of students absent each day for the past couple of weeks.

We have no COVID `19 cases at present, it seems the second

wave we were experiencing has waned.

Nga mihi nui

Grant and the Upper Moutere Team 




13 June

 

Lucy T. 



Lucy has a fantastic

attitude generally.

At the cross country

she selflessly helped

out a classmate and

even encouraged

her to take third

place when she

could have had

bronze herself.

 






PRINCIPAL AWARD

MOI Holiday Programmes
Don’t forget to sign up for the really fun, highly engaging MOI

Holiday Workshops! All workshops are from 9 am to 3 pm and occur
at Garin College. The workshops are lead by senior students from
Garin College, Nelson College for Girls, and Nayland College. To

register:https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holiday-programmes-july-
2022-tickets-352448652407

A reminder that Brett is away
next week, so no music

lessons.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holiday-programmes-july-2022-tickets-352448652407


Student Awards 

Turama  

Mino – For your great enthusiasm and

gusto. During buddy time, dodgeball, and

the cross country, you were a cheerleader

for your friends and full of energy. 

Lachlan – For your excellent writing this

week. We were so impressed with the

recount of your cross-country experience.  



Marama
Phoebe E: Phoebe, your smile and enthusiasm for

everything you do is infectious. You are supportive

and encouraging to everyone around you. You

motivate others with words of affirmation and a

good laugh. Ngā mihi mahana Phoebe. 

Lucy T: Wow Lucy, we were absolutely blown away

by your act of sportsmanship during the X Country

on Tuesday. It’s moments like that which makes

being a teacher so awesome! 

Saffron: I have been so impressed by your attitude

towards all areas of your learning. You go above

and beyond and this makes you a role model in our

learning space. You also offer valuable

contributions to all class and group discussions. 

Mazzy: You work so diligently to complete  the

learning we set for you. You do this without seeking

any praise, but it does not go unnoticed. Thank you

for your awesome attitude! 

William: We have really noticed the effort you are

putting into your learning William. Thank you for

proudly sharing it with us. 

Ruby H; Congratulations on setting yourself apart

as a determined and helpful leader Ruby. You

really applied yourself to creating a great club

activity whilst also helping others around the

school. Awesome Ruby.

Seth; Seth your patience and encouragement

toward younger students is outstanding. You were

so helpful and kind during clubs and you used your

initiative to keep your junior buddy engaged.

Ramaroa nui

Tommy & Ryder; I love

your enthusiasm at

math's times. It's so much

fun to see the way you

focus and discuss

possibilities and solutions. 

Keep up this awesome

effort! 










